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  Sports on Television Alvin H. Marill,2008-12-30 Television has always
augmented its dramatic and variety programming with sports. After covering
wrestling and boxing matches for several years, ABC added the hugely popular
Roller Derby between 1949 and 1951, and later, college and pro football.
Today, there is a multitude of pay and cable networks devoted exclusively to
baseball, football, golf, hockey, tennis, ice-skating, and auto racing.
Rather than focusing on live sports broadcasts, however, this book chronicles
the history of sports-themed comedies and dramas, to see how our national
fictions have affected our authentic sports experiences, and vice versa.
Sports dominate the television landscape today, and still the demand for more
is so great that pay and cable networks continue to find funding and success,
even when devoted exclusively to a single sport. But this is really nothing
new: television has always augmented its dramatic and variety programming
with sports. Live sports have had a tremendous impact on what we see on
television, and on how we see it. Rather than focusing on live sports
broadcasts, however, this book takes a critical look at sports-themed
comedies and dramas, to see how our authentic sports affect our national
fictions as well. From the character studies that supplement Olympic
coverage, to nightly highlight reels, to reality programming on ESPN, sports
both echo and help shape the myths that pervade our culture. Sports on
Television covers the changing relationship between live sports broadcasts
and television dramas, as well as the important technological developments
and cultural shifts that have changed the way we view the reality of sports.
In 1949, after covering wrestling and boxing matches for several years, ABC
added the hugely popular Roller Derby, and later moved on to college and pro
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football, where humble beginnings have since developed into a national
obsession. In the early sixties Jimmy Stewart played a disgraced baseball
player in Flashing Spikes-which was also one of the rare ventures into
television for veteran director John Ford. On HBO the Yankees have been the
subject of both 61* - about Roger Maris's quest to top Babe Ruth's home run
record - and The Bronx Is Burning, about the 1977 Yankees team. And there
have been sports-themed TV sitcoms as well, such as Sports Night, Aaron
Sorkin's critically lauded but commercially unsuccessful project, which
preceded his work on The West Wing. Meanwhile American Gladiators—a strange
blend of canned programming and authentic athletic endeavor that in effect
puts television audiences in an arena with what amounts to professional
athletes—is quickly becoming one of the most popular shows on primetime.
Here, Marill gives due time to all of these unique projects.
  Sports on Television Dennis Deninger,2012-11-12 In Sports on Television,
Dennis Deninger provides an all-encompassing view of the sports television
industry. He progresses from the need for this book, to the history of the
industry and discipline, to the pioneering events of sports broadcasting and
sports television, to a nuts-and bolts, behind-the-scenes look at a sports
television production. All the while, he examines the impact that sports and
the mass media have had (and are continuing to have) on one another and on
society.
  Sports TV Victoria E. Johnson,2021-03-24 This book offers an introductory
guide to sports TV, its history in the United States, the genre’s defining
characteristics, and analysis of its critical significance for the business
practices, formal properties, and social, cultural, and political meanings of
the medium. Victoria E. Johnson discusses a range of examples, from textual
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analysis of programs such as Monday Night Football and Being Serena to
examination of television rights details, to sports TV’s technological
innovations and engagement of critical political debates. Johnson examines
sports TV from its introduction to the ESPN+ era. She proposes that sports,
as seen on TV in all of its iterations, is the central cultural forum for
working through questions of community ideals, struggles over national and
regional mythologies, and questions of representative citizenship. This book
is an ideal guide for students and scholars of television, media, and
cultural studies as well as those with an interest in television genre,
sports TV history, and contemporary sport and media culture.
  Live Sports Media Dennis Deninger,2022 The sports and media partnership --
The beginnings of televised sport -- The modern era creates a new sports TV
reality -- Pro football was made for television -- ESPN becomes the first
24/7 connection to sports -- Programming sports for viewers and advertisers -
- Producing lives sports broadcasts -- Live sports commentary and analysis --
Sports coverage that spans the globe -- Advertising drives the sports engine
-- The power game -- How politics and government influence sports television
-- the social and cultural impact of televised sport -- Coming up next.
  ABC Sports Travis Vogan,2018-11-06 ABC Sports shaped how the world consumes
sport. The American Broadcasting Company's sports division is behind some of
network television's most significant practices, celebrated personalities,
and iconic moments. It created the weekend anthology Wide World of Sports,
transformed professional football into a prime-time spectacle with Monday
Night Football, fashioned the Olympics into a mega media event, and even
revolutionized TV news. Travis Vogan's cultural and institutional history of
ABC Sports examines the development of network sports television in the
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United States and the aesthetic, cultural, political, and industrial
practices that mark it. ABC Sports traces the storied division from its
beginnings through the internet age to reveal the changes it endured along
with the new sports media environment it spawned.
  Instant Replay Tony Verna,2008 The creator of the first instant replay in
1963 tells of his fifty-year career in television, including producing and/or
directing Pope John Paul's television special A Prayer for World Peace, five
Super Bowls, twelve Kentucky Derbys, and the Rome Olympics.
  Sports Television Victoria E. Johnson,2021-03-25 Readers of the Routledge
Television Guidebook on Sportswill be introduced to the history of sports
television in the United States, the genre's definition, and its critical
significance for the business practices, formal properties, and social,
cultural, and political meanings of the medium. Each chapter includes a case-
study that applies critical analysis to sports television in reader-friendly
and familiar, broadly-relatable examples, giving readers models by which to
engage in their own critical readings as applied to other sites of sports TV
and sport culture. Relying on a range of examples--from Sunday Night Football
to March Madness to the Olympics -Victoria Johnson proposes that sports, as
seen on TV, is the central cultural forum for working through questions of
community ideals, struggles over national and regional mythologies, and
questions of representative citizenship.
  Sports Publicity Joe Favorito,2020-02-26 Effective communications are
essential for all sport organizations. In this fully revised and updated
third edition of his ground-breaking guide to communications in sports, Joe
Favorito introduces the skills, knowledge and techniques needed to become a
successful communicator. Favorito outlines the history of sports



6

communications, explores the most important professional themes, topics and
issues, and highlights exciting opportunities for future development. With a
strong emphasis on professional practice and the day-to-day realities of
working in sports and entertainment, the book covers all the core functional
areas such as: · Digital and social media strategy · Crisis management ·
Creative writing · The value of audio storytelling · The role of
communications in business. This new edition includes more international
cases and data, interviews, best practices, and expanded coverage of social
media, gaming, eSports and technological developments in communications;
discussion of key contemporary issues such as multicultural media relations
and ‘athletes as brands’; and an emphasis on the importance of strategic
planning. No other book offers such a valuable insider’s view of the sports
communications industry or the importance of PR and media relations in
building successful sports organizations. Sports Publicity: A Practical
Approach is essential reading for all students working in sport business,
marketing or communications, and any PR practitioner looking to improve their
professional skills. The author maintains a podcast of updated best
practices, The CUSP Show, which is widely available, as well as a blog of
best practices at joefavorito.com. Both of these resources make the perfect
companion to this book.
  Television Sports Production Jim Owens,2015-06-05 Unlike a studio
production, many factors can adversely affect your television sports shoot
including weather, lighting, and natural sound. A successful shoot is
dependent on extensive planning, careful budgetting, technology, location,
and a thorough understanding of the intricacies of the sport itself. With so
much at stake, why not learn from an expert? In Television Sports Production,



7

Fifth Edition Jim Owens walks you through the planning, set-up, directing,
announcing, shooting, and editing involved with covering a sports event. This
manual gives you the tools to effectively cover sports ranging such as
football, soccer, and basketball. Tips and advice on using mobile units,
cameras, audio equipment, and lighting rigs will enable you to produce live
or recorded coverage like an expert and capture professional-quality footage
on the first take. After all, there are no instant replays! This new edition
has been updated to include: Techniques used by producers to capture the
essence of individual Tips on shooting in 3D, 5D, 4k and 8K Coverage using
surround sound and the second screen Extras such as camera and microphone
diagrams and an easy-reference glossary
  Up Close and Personal Jim Spence,1988 The former Senior Vice-President of
ABC Sports provides a blistering first-time expose of the hardball world
behind the TV sports. Here are the giants under the microscope--Howard
Cosell, Roone Arledge, Jim McKay, Frank Gifford, O.J. Simpson, Al Michael,
and more.
  Bob Wolff's Complete Guide to Sportscasting Bob Wolff,2011-03-23 Bob is a
hero to all of us who have attempted to follow in his footsteps...This book
is a gift to all of us. Chris Berman...
  The Digital NBA Steven Secular,2023-06-20 The National Basketball
Association reaches a global audience via a multiplatform strategy that
leverages its uncanny ability to connect fans to all things NBA. Steven
Secular brings readers inside the league’s global operations and traces the
history of the NBA’s approach to sports media from its 1980s embrace of cable
through the streaming revolution of the twenty-first century. As fans around
the world stream games and other league content, NBA teams incorporate
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foreign languages and cultures into broadcasts to boost their product’s
appeal to audiences in Brazil, China, and beyond. Secular’s analysis reveals
how the NBA continues to transform itself into a wildly successful media
producer and distributor more akin to a streaming studio than the sports
leagues of old even as its media partners and sponsors erase any notion of
sports as a civic good. A timely look at a dynamic media landscape, The
Digital NBA shows how the games we love became content first and sport a
distant second.
  Introduction to the Sociology of Sport Otmar Weiss,Gilbert
Norden,2021-07-26 Introduction to the Sociology of Sport offers a
comprehensive overview of topics, theories, definitions and results of sport
sociological research and discussions. A unique approach to the social
specificity of sport is outlined.
  Sports, Media, and Society Kevin Hull,2024-03-26 Whether espoused by sports
leagues, teams, or individual athletes, social issues are part of the
sporting world fabric. The sports media often plays the gatekeeper, deciding
how messages are presented and to what extent they’re covered—if at all.
Sports, Media, and Society investigates the impact of societal issues in
sports and how the media reports those stories. Why does the sports media
operate in the manner that it does, and what’s the impact of its decisions on
the audience? With Sports, Media, and Society, there is now a resource that
combines mainstay class discussion points, current case studies, and
theoretical and historical foundations in one comprehensive text. The book’s
34 chapters are each short and concise—a format preferred by
instructors—covering a wide range of topics and easily digestible for
students. Part I covers sports media history and the media’s role as
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gatekeeper. Chapters explore the history and evolution of various
media—newspapers, magazines, radio, television, and social media—and the
business of and competition between sports media entities. Case studies
examine NBC’s Olympics coverage and the nimbleness of Sports Illustrated in
the digital space. Part II showcases television’s impact on how fans follow
sports. Discussions include ABC’s Wide World of Sports, which exposed viewers
to events around the globe; ESPN’s foray into 24/7 sports coverage; and Fox
Sports’ shocking NFL deal, which marked a new era in media rights
negotiations and sports broadcasting technologies. The intersection of sports
and social issues is the focus of part III. Numerous issues are addressed,
punctuated by case studies involving key players and events related to each
topic. Cases concerning Colin Kaepernick, USWNT (and coverage of women’s
sports generally), LGBTQ+ issues, and obstacles faced by women working in
sports media are highlights, while examinations of social identity theory and
framing provide context on how people identify with specific groups and how
the media influences opinions. Athletes and sport entities are constantly in
the news—not always in a positive light. Part IV addresses crisis management
and communication, featuring case studies about Tiger Woods, Lance Armstrong,
LeBron James (The Decision), Kobe Bryant (his death and the misreporting of
facts surrounding it), and the Houston Astros sign-stealing scandal. The text
concludes with part V, which explores emerging trends in sports media and
society. Through social media, virtually anyone can become a thought leader
(wresting control from traditional outlets), and teams and athletes can
dialogue directly with fans, effectively sidelining sports journalists.
Chapters on the formerly taboo subjects of athlete mental health and sports
wagering, as well as the exploding popularity of esports, round out the text.
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Sports shape our culture in numerous ways, and the sports media plays a
transformative role in how it occurs. Sports, Media, and Society prepares
tomorrow’s sports journalists and communicators to venture beyond the how-tos
of developing content to understanding the whys behind it.
  Get on TV! Jacquie Jordan,2006-01-01 Expert advice on how to get booked and
asked back! Jacquie ought to know how to get you on TV...she's put half the
country on TV, including me. --Maury Povich In Get on TV!, Jacquie Jordan
brings her expert advice straight to you--the entrepreneurs, experts,
authors, and future reality stars looking to land a television spot. Jacquie
shows you the ins and outs of the TV business and what you need to do to get
booked (and asked back), including: The importance of tape and materials
Speaking the language of the television producer Being persistent without
being annoying What to do when you're booked and cancelled How to get asked
back again and again If you know the right moves, you can get on TV! Jacquie
has the ability to maintain a fair balance between the voice of the project
she is producing and the needs of her guests. --John Edward, psychic medium
and author of Crossing Over, host of John Edward: Cross Country Jacquie
Jordan has been involved in booking, supervising or producing over 10,000
television guests, as well as coaching countless people on how to get on air.
  The Ultimate Book of Sports Movies Ray Didinger,Glen Macnow,2009-09-22 Guys
love movies. Especially sports movies, where every underdog has his day,
every team achieves glory, and every hero gets his moment of redemption. Next
to watching Monday Night Football, there’s nothing more enjoyable than
plopping down on the couch with the remote and a bottle of beer and firing up
the special-edition DVD of Rocky, Hoosiers, Caddyshack, or any other fan
favorite. Now, two nationally renowned sports media personalities take on the
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task of ranking the top 100 sports movies of all time, including entertaining
and informative lists, special features, and contributions from over 75 top
sports figures. From drama to comedy to tragedy to documentary, all the
greatest sports films are here, brought to life through detailed summaries,
fun facts and trivia, behind-the-scenes revelations, plus images from the
greatest moments in sports film history. Original comments from some of the
top personalities in sports and entertainment—including Peyton and Eli
Manning, Charles Barkley, Tony Romo, James Gandolfini, Bill Parcells, Dennis
Quaid, Arnold Palmer, and many more—provide further insight and marketing
punch.
  Competition in Television Production Act United States. Congress. Senate.
Committee on Commerce, Science, and Transportation. Subcommittee on
Communications,1984
  Anybody Seen Dan Lovett? Dan Lovett,2014 Dan Lovett was an important part
of Eyewitness News history. -Al Primo, founder of the original Eyewitness
News at WABC-TV in 1968 in New York Dan has always had a great passion for
sports, and his knowledge comes crystal clear in this book. Plus, anybody
with hair that good has to have something going just below it. -Ron Franklin,
former lead college football broadcaster on ESPN A man's man in the true
sense of the word. He has the unmatched ability to put your mind into his
story. A legendary storyteller; plus, he is a great friend and gentleman. -
Dan Pastorini, former Houston Oilers quarterback I tossed him out of my
garage in gasoline alley at Indy, but felt bad about it because he was from
my hometown. Dan came around and showed me he wanted to learn about racing.
He is a great broadcaster and cares about my sport. -A. J. Foyt, first four-
time winner of the Indianapolis 500 I knew when I first hired him he would be
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a great broadcaster on the radio. He could talk about the farm report and
make it the most important story of the day. -Curt Brown, member of the
Missouri Broadcasters Hall of Fame Dan knows how to tell the story in this
book. If you like sports, you'll Lovett. -Sam Huff, hall of fame linebacker
of the Giants and Redskins
  Women in Sports Maylon Hanold,2018-03-22 Providing key data, insights, and
ways of thinking about women and sports, this book is an excellent resource
for high school and undergraduate students as well as for sport organizations
serving girls and women. Women are participating in sports in record numbers,
and thanks in part to Title IX and a growing interest in women's sports,
they're breaking records and achieving remarkable success in sports in every
conceivable manner. However, women still struggle for equitable treatment in
a variety of sports and face different obstacles than do their male
counterparts. How can these issues be solved? Are women in sports being
treated fairly? This book provides a comprehensive yet accessible overview of
the state of women's participation in sports by referencing both current
events and research. Additionally, it offers a breadth of information
pertaining to work in sports made available to girls and women. Key aspects
include a detailed history of women in sports since 1900 as well as a
discussion of current issues surrounding their participation in high school
and college athletics, recreational sports, physical activity, and leadership
in sports organizations. In particular, the material not only recounts
history and analyzes issues but also presents perspectives as to how and why
sports continue to be simultaneously a means of empowerment and a conduit for
the marginalization of girls and women.
  House of Commons - Culture, Media and Sport Committee: Supporting The
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Creative Economy - Volume I: HC 674 Great Britain: Parliament: House of
Commons: Culture, Media and Sport Committee,2013-09-26 This report warns that
the extraordinary success of the UK's creative industries may be jeopardised
by any dilution of intellectual property rights and the failure to tackle
online piracy. The Committee also strongly condemns the failure of Google in
particular to tackle access of copyright infringing websites through its
search engine. Such illegal piracy, combined with proposals arising from the
Hargreaves review to introduce copyright exceptions, and a failure to
strengthen copyright enforcement as envisaged by the Digital Economy Act
2010, together threaten the livelihoods of the individuals and industries
that contribute over £36 billion annually to the UK economy. Also, the
Olympics No Marketing Rights scheme is excessively restrictive and is
preventing British creative companies from realising the benefits they
deserve from the Olympic legacy. The Committee calls for: a central champion
of Intellectual Property in Government to promote and protect the interests
of UK intellectual property; the maximum penalty for serious online IP theft
to be increased to 10 years imprisonment, in line with the punishment for
such offences in the physical world; more evidence and scrutiny before any
exceptions to copyright such as those suggested by Hargreaves are applied;
redoubled efforts to ensure that the video games tax credit is approved by
the European Commission and introduced as soon as possible; reforms to the
income tax and tax reliefs systems to recognise adequately the freelance
nature of much creative work; greater recognition of the importance of arts
subjects in the curriculum.
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